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Thursday, February 11, 2016  

  

  

Würth Industry Service Vietnam / SOLAS  

  

Dear Supplier:  

  

As of July 1st 2016 the new SOLAS (Safety of Life at Sea Convention) regulations will take effect. As of the 

IMO information attached it is the shipper’s responsibility to ship with a weight certification.  

  

Not following the new guidelines will result in delayed shipments (refused to load on the ship by 

carriers) and penalties. We will not be responsible for additional costs due to non compliance per the 

IMO (International Maritime Organization) regulations.   

  

Please confirm that you received, read and understood the new regulations (attached) and will comply 

with them. Further: What steps are being taken to comply with the IMO regulations?   

  

Vendor name:      _______________________________________________  

Date:        _______________________________________________  

Signature:      _______________________________________________  

Name and Positon (print out)  _______________________________________________  

  

With above signature you confirm that you will be in compliance with the new SOLAS / IMO regulations 

and will be held responsible for any costs involved of providing wrong weights / shipping delays and 

penalties.  
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Please sign and return this letter / confirmation no later than XX/XX/XXXX to the sender of this letter.  

  

  

Best regards,  

  

  

  

  

  

Wurth Industry Service Vietnam Strategic Sourcing Team  

Max Khanh, khanh.dinh@wuerth-industry.vn 
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